
  
 

 
To: Members of the General Committee  
 
From: Allan Seabrooke, Chief Administrative Officer  
 
Meeting Date: March 26, 2018 
 
Subject: Report CAO18-001 
 2017 Year-In-Review Presentation and Corporate Work Plan 

Update  
 

 

Purpose 

A report to inform Council that Chief Administrative Officer, Allan Seabrooke will present 
a Year-In-Review for 2017 at the March 26, 2018 General Committee.  The Year-In-
Review presentation will provide highlights of the City’s accomplishments from 2017.   
 
 

Recommendation  

That Council approve the recommendation outlined in Report CAO18-001, dated March 
26, 2018, of the Chief Administrative Officer as follows: 
 
That Report CAO18-001 and the presentation by Chief Administrative Officer, Allan 
Seabrooke, regarding the 2017 year-in-review and corporate work plan update be 
received for information. 

 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budget or financial implications as a result of this report. 
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Background 

As outlined in By-law 15-039, the Chief Administrative Officer is responsible for 
presenting to Council an update on the progress of City projects. The Year-In-Review 
presentation provides one mechanism through which the Chief Administrative Officer 
may fulfill this responsibility.  
 
The Year-In-Review is an opportunity for Council to receive an annual update on many 
of the projects they approved through the prior year’s budget process. While the Year-
In-Review will not capture all City accomplishments from 2017, it will profile those 
projects involving a larger budget commitment. It will also profile some of the new and 
innovative programs and services the City introduced in 2017, and make mention of 
some special recognition the City received. 
 
At its meeting held December 12, 2016, Council approved the 2017 Budget including 
the 2017 Work Program for each department. The Work Program indicates to Council 
and the public what they can expect to see accomplished during the year within the 
budget allocations provided. 
 
Appendix A to Report CAO18-001 provides an update on all of the 2017 Work Program 
items as of December 31, 2017. Appendix A includes only those items that were 
identified in the 2017 Work Programs submitted as part of the 2017 draft budget.  It is 
normal, and expected, that subsequent to Budget approval, Council will add projects to 
the departmental work programs as unforeseen issues arise.  Although most can be 
considered normal course of business requests, some can require significant staff and 
Council time and may cause other approved items to be delayed or deferred.    
 
Submitted by,  
 
 
 
Allan Seabrooke 
Chief Administrative Officer 
 
Contact Name: 
Allan Seabrooke 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1810 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-749-6687 
E-Mail: aseabrooke@peterborough.ca 
 
Appendix A – 2017 Corporate Work Plan Update as of December 31, 2017 

mailto:aseabrooke@peterborough.ca

















































































































































































































































